Newsletter

Welcome back to school. For those who have just joined Little Sunbeams welcome to our school,
we look forward to getting to know you and your children. The children have had a great first
week back at school. They are all settling well adjusting to their new classroom, school rules, and
boundaries.

We shall be having a class topic in both rooms the theme is going to be All About Me. The
children will create themselves using various media and materials.

In Pre-school classroom we have a letter of the week, and we ask can you create a collage with
your children using pictures that begin with that letter. We will share their lovely creations at
circle time to help us to promote speech sounds.

In the nursery classroom they have a colour, number, and shape of the month, we ask you to
create a collage with your children so we can talk about their creations and promote speech.

We are a NUT FREE setting. Can you check the contents of your children's packed lunch and
remove items that contain or may contain nuts please. We provide snack from parent's voluntary
contributions towards the cost, or donations of fruit.

We go outside in all-weather; it is an important part of your children's learning and development.
Remember, to send your children into with a coat so they do not miss the opportunity to play
outside. Can you clearly label your children's items of clothing especially the uniform for out pre-
school children. This will prevent items of clothing and school inform going home with the wrong
child.

Have a lovely weekend.
Dates for diary entries
21st November School Photographer.

28th November Inset Day.

Mrs. Edwards head of pre-school & nursery



